
Notice of Cancellation  

of  

Public Governance Board Meeting 

March 16, 2020               

Due to the Covid-19 virus pandemic, the scheduled March 19 meeting of the 
Raíces Governance Board has been cancelled.  The cancellation has been 
advertised on the radio, on the school Facebook, and the Interagency Council 
distribution list and here on the Website of Raíces del Saber Xinachtli Community 
School Website.  The Board is waiting for further notice from the Governor’s 
office. 

April 3, 2020 Update:   

Now that the Governor has announced that all schools will be closed down 
throughout April, we have established a Zoom account for holding future 
Governance Board Meetings until the Social Distancing Order is lifted by the 
Governor. 

Jane Asche,  

Raíces Governance Board Secretary 


